
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: AP/KB 

16th January 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer  

A copy of your child’s Assessment Point 2 Progress Report is now available on Edulink. It 
shows end of Year 11 targets for each subject area, the grades achieved in their mock 
examinations and their current working at grades. There is also information about behaviour, 
effort and homework for each individual subject. 

The dates for Year 11 assessment point 3 are outlined below:  

Assessment Point 3  4th March 2019 – 15th March 2019 

We know you will be very keen to support your child in reaching their full potential and so 
would encourage you to discuss their report with them. If your child is unsure please 
encourage them to ask their class teacher for further guidance.  

If you have any questions regarding your child’s report please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Wright        Mr. P. Abram 

Deputy Headteacher – Head of Upper School   Head of School 

  


